January 21, 2009

Dear Joe Centenno and Fellow Supervisors:

I am writing this letter to urge you to vote to re-zone Keysite 30 under the focused re-zone program.

Keysite 16 is oil contaminated, has a high pressure gas line running through it and is not appropriate for multi-family zoning. To re-zone this site would be a serious breach of intent to meet the State of California's mandated guidelines.

Keysite 30 is an in-fill site and does not encroach on the prime agriculture land we need to preserve.

SBCAG approved the plan for Keysite 30 on January 15th, and it is now time you move forward without further delay.

Thank you,

Andy Caldwell Executive Director

COLAB